Dear National Representative,

There are a couple of updates for you and the Inner Wheel members in your countries, of
which you should be aware:

e There is an updated logo for the IIW Covid-19 Fund (see attached);

e An abridged version of the Directory has been produced in pdf format (also attached) -
This is also downloadable from: https://www.internationalinnerwheel.org/for-
members/official-documents.html

Best wishes and please stay safe,

Regards
Alan Phillips
W Admin
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Contact your District or Club for more information

#TogetherWeCanSaveLves
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